
 

 
 

15th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Visit to Chorlton Ees 
Tuesday 19th May 

 
As part of our Science topic, Living things and their Habitat, we are planning a visit to Chorlton 
Ees to do some pond-dipping and investigation of local animal habitats. This will take place on 
Tuesday 19th May. As this is a local trip, we do not require additional permission slips.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided. As the weather can be unpredictable, please make sure your child comes 
to school with a waterproof, hooded coat and suitable shoes such as wellies. We will be leaving 
school at 1.00pm, so children do not need to alter their lunch arrangements.  
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Fiona Murphy 
Year 4 Teacher 
 
 
 
 


